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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

Public 
Comment

Favor V  Citizen Accept proposals from small mom and pop property owners who want to sell 
their properties to the county or city. 

Other Amanda  Cadena

Monisha  Parker Dear Board of Supervisors,

The residents of the County of Los Angeles are reaching a breaking point. We 
are fed up with the continual wrong decisions that have been made on our 
behalf. It is clear that you are not acting in the best interest of the people you 
are supposed to serve.

Your actions have shown that you are a sorry excuse of a human being on 
this earth. We are disappointed and appalled by the lack of consideration for 
the well-being of our community. It is time for a change, and we will not stand 
idly by while you continue to make detrimental choices.

We hope and pray that the people in your district will see through your 
incompetence and vote for someone who truly has the best interests of the 
community at heart. The residents of Los Angeles deserve better leadership, 
and it is time for a change.

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker

Valerie C Medina I have a comment, which has nothing to do with the agenda. 
I work for the Sheriff's Department for 31 years and it has gotten worse, with 
the unfair treatment to the employees. 
The people that Sheriff Luna, has put in place are unfair,bias,and show 
favortism. It shows why so many employees are leaving. We are constantly 
be harrassed by the Manager, Superviors, and Head Clerks. The Department 
has gone downhill. 
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Subject: Safety Concern in East Los Angeles Community

Good afternoon Board of Supervisors,

I am a resident of the East Los Angeles Community. I am reaching out to kindly request for the 
board and Ms. Hilda Solis to consider focusing police resources on addressing the concerns at 
the locations between 6618 through 6630 E Olympic Blvd, Los Angeles Ca 90022. 

There has been ongoing drug use and the presence of paraphernalia throughout the day and 
night in this area, making it unsafe for community members to walk around. Your attention to 
this matter would be greatly appreciated by myself and fellow residents who share similar 
concerns about our safety.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
East Los Angeles Community Resident


